From: CHP-50AADesk <50AADesk@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:23 PM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: Enciso, Blanca@CHP

Subject: 063 — BE. - SCH# 2020049018 - Environmental Document Review - Due to Lead by 05/08/20

Good afternoon,

After a thorough review of the attached Environmental Impact Documents, no impact to the South Los Angeles Area’s
local operations and/or public safety by SCH# 2020049018 was identified. Should you have further questions or
concerns, please feel free to contact me directly.

Respectfully,

J.P. Beay, #14635
Administrative Sergeant Governor’s Office of Planning & Research

California Highway Patrol APR 20 2020

South Los Angeles Area

19700 Hamilton Avenue STATE CLEARINGHOUSE
Torrance, CA 90502

(424) 551-4000 — Office

(310) 323-5411 — Fax

JMDiaz@chp.ca.gov

From: Enciso, Blanca@CHP

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 10:01 AM

To: Diaz, Jose M@CHP <JMDiaz@chp.ca.gov>

Cc: Johnson, Tarig@CHP <TAJohnson@chp.ca.gov>; Hammond, Melissa@CHP <MEHammond@chp.ca.gov>
Subject: 063 — BE. - SCH# 2020049018 - Environmental Document Review - Due to Lead by 05/08/20

Good morning,

Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced “Notice of Environmental Impact”
document from the State Clearinghouse outlined in the following Website:

https://ceganet.opr.ca.gov/2020049018/2

Due to the project’s geographical proximity to the South Los Angeles Areq, please use the attached
checklist fo assess its potential impact to local Area/Section operations and public safety.

CC to Division FYl only
Please feel free to e-mail me if you have any questions.

Thank you!


oprschintern1
4.20


Kind Regards,

Blanca Enciso

Special Projects Section-063
Transportation Planning Unit
Cadlifornia Highway Patrol
Office (916) 843-3365



